
From: Fillingim, Marty
To: Wanda Gautney
Subject: <EXTERNAL> Re: Baldwin County Commission Bid #WG17-21 - Provision of Aftermarket Heavy Duty Truck Parts
Date: Wednesday, May 1, 2019 4:22:46 PM

Wanda ,

Yes , FleetPride would like to renew for another year

Thank you for the opportunity 

Marty Fillingim 

On Wed, May 1, 2019 at 1:42 PM Wanda Gautney <wgautney@baldwincountyal.gov> wrote:

Mr. Fillingim,

Competitive Bid #WG17-21 – Provision of Aftermarket Heavy Duty Truck Parts will expire on June 22,
2019.  The bid specifications included an option to renew the bid for an additional twelve (12) months if the
vendor agrees, at the same prices and terms as the original bid award.  Baldwin County would like to extend
the bid for the last twelve (12) month period.  I have attached a copy of the Award Listing for your review.

 Please let me know if FleetPride, Inc., agrees to a twelve (12) month extension at the same prices and terms
as the original bid award dated June 22, 2017.

 Thanks

 

 

Wanda Gautney, Purchasing Director

Baldwin County Purchasing Department

Phone: (251) 580-2520

Fax: (251) 580-2536

Email:  wgautney@baldwincountyal.gov

 

-- 

MARTY FILLINGIM 
TERRITORY SALES MANAGER

251.438.2489

251.243.3862

marty.fillingim@fleetpride.com
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